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3rd Quarter 2023
In the News...

Did you know... September was 
National DMV Appreciation Month. At 
GTS we celebrated by taking goody 
bags to our local DMV’s!

GTS has added to our fleet 
vehicles! In September we added 2 
vehicles to our fleet.

During July and August GTS team 
members attended AOPO and 
NATCO events.

Summer has kept us BUSY

July 24th			   Teeing off for TADS- University of Toledo 	
			   Transplantation & Donation Services

www.facebook.com/globaltransplantsolutions.com

www.twitter.com/gtsolutionssc

www.linkedin.com/company/71509581/

Don’t Forget to Follow GTS...

Tim Bruce, B.A. Bruce,  
Burt Mattice, Andrew Bowen

August 21st		  19th Annual Kidney Open Golf-  
			   Gift of Life- Howie’s House

August 24th		 Ava’s Heart Gala & Inspire Awards-  
			   Donate Life Hollywood

September 10th	 Strut to Save Lives-  
			   Indiana Donor Network

September 13th	 Golf Classic-  
			   Life Source

September 16th	 3rd Annual Night of the Stars-  
			   LifeCenter

September 23rd	 Little Red Heart 5k-  
			   LifeShare Network OK

September 25th	 Transplant Center Golf Benefit-  
			   University of Virginia

September 30th	 Vita Redita Gala-  
			   University of Michigan Transplant Center

Lucas Beraldo, Terri Cochran, 
Larry Cochran

Lucas Beraldo, Larry Cochran, 
Burt Mattice, Andrew Bowen

Teeing off for TADS Ava’s Heart Gala 19th Annual Kidney Open

As of September GTS has a new ordering 
process... thanks to our GTS Corporate team  
and these ladies for making it possible! Need 

more information about the process,  
please contact Toni at tlee@1gtsinc.com.

GTS Team SPOTLIGHT

Kim  
McKendrick

Leanne  
Burkhead

Maria  
Patterson

Megan 
McKay

Toni
Lee

CONGRATS! To Beth Parsons for  
being our 2nd Quarter Newsletter contest winner!


